Pali Dungra, Sonkh Road, Mathura, U.P. 281123
Office of the Controller of Examinations
Ref. No. KMU/EXAM/NOTE/2024/005 Date : 02.08.2024

Important Notice

All M.B.B.S. first profession students are hereby informed that your first
profession exam has been postponed due to unforeseen circumstances. The new

exam date will be 10 days from the original date.

Tips:
« Use the extra time to:

v Review notes and study materials
v’ Practice past exams or practice questions
v" Focus on weak areas or topics that need improvement

Remember, while a postponement can be inconvenient, it's an opportunity to
improve and prepare better for the exam.
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